Exhibit A

Richard Levin

From: Lisa Espinosa [laespin@qwest.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2003 6:25 PM
To: ri@comrl.com
Subject: Data Requests

Data Request Order No. 06 in ATG.xls (31 KB)
docket No. UT-030.. Docket No. UT-...
(See attached file: Data Request Docket No. UT-030614.doc)(See
attached
file: Order No. 06 in Docket No. UT-030614.pdf)(See attached file: ATG.xIs)



Exhibit B

On June 30, 2003, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC)
issued Order No. 06 in Docket No. UT-030614." This order, which is also attached to the
e-mail containing this memorandum, required all CLECs providing business service in
the state of Washington to file certain data with the Commission by July 18, 2003. Asa
part of the data request, if a CLEC was providing some or all of its services via resale,
UNE-P or unbundled loop wholesale services provided by Qwest, it was required to
verify that the quantities of these services that Qwest submitted in its competitive
classification petition for its company were accurate. Qwest mistakenly assumed that
because it had already provided this data in response to a data request from the
Commission Staff that the CLECs would receive the data directly from Staff. As this was
not the case, Qwest is now submitting for your review (attached file labeled xxxxx) your
company’s specific data regarding the quantities of resale, UNE-P, and unbundled loop
services your company was purchasing from Qwest as of 12/31/02. Qwest is
coordinating this effort with Commission Staff, and has been directed by Staff
representative Tom Wilson to direct you to send your e-mail verification directly to him,
via e-mail, at twilson@wutc.wa.gov. Thank you in advance for your attention in this
matter.

" Docket No. UT-030614 is the proceeding to determine if the WUTC should grant Qwest’s petition for
competitive classification of its basic business exchange telecommunications services pursuant to RCW

80.36.330.
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